
From: Representative Nathan Ballentine <schouse71@aim.com> 
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Nathan Ballentineschouse71@aol.com 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/13/2014 12:47:58 PM 

Subject: Re: Richie Tidwell

Just checking back in after vacation. Have you spoken with Mr Tidwell? If so, great. Just let me know 
when the case is closed one way or another. Thanks!

Thanks for your continued support!

Nathan Ballentine
Member, SC House of Representatives
Richland and Lexington Counties
Stay informed about our community and state issues at http://www.nathansnews.com 

On Oct 7, 2014, at 3:49 PM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Representative Ballentine,

As a follow up, I left a message with Mr. Tidwell's office to return my call. I will let you know when we have 
discussed the funding issue.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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